
  

 
 

World Bank projects India’s GDP to grow at 6.5% for FY 2022-23 

The World Bank in its report on South Asian Economic Focus says that India’s most of the 
recovery from the major COVID waves is already reflected in the last fiscal year’s growth 
numbers.  Economic growth in India will slow down in the fiscal year ending March 2023, as the 
country is coming off a strong recovery in FY2022 (April 2021-March 2022). The spillovers from 
the Russia-Ukraine war and global monetary policy tightening will continue to weigh on India’s 
economic outlook: elevated inflation on the back of higher prices of key commodities and rising 
borrowing costs will affect domestic demand, particularly private consumption in FY 2023/24, 
while slowing global growth will inhibit growth in demand for India’s exports. Private 
investment growth is likely to be dampened by heightened uncertainty and higher financing 
costs.  

The ongoing simplification of various business regulations will help ease the transition by 
creating new jobs and facilitating business transactions. Private consumption for both domestic 
goods and imports will be the most affected by the expected erosion of purchasing power from 
high inflation. The erosion in consumer purchasing power mainly results from a trade loss, as 
high commodity prices push import prices higher than the prices of domestic production. 
Inflation continues to be perceived as the top risk to recovery according to experts surveyed in 
the region.  

Moreover, the recent import quantity restrictions, scarce foreign exchange for all but India and 
Nepal amid balance of payments pressures, as well as currency depreciation against the dollar 
will quickly take a toll on import demand: growth in imports is estimated to halve from 29.8 
percent in 2021 to a projected 14.2 percent expected in 2022 and then stabilize to around 9 
percent in the outer years. Exports are also expected to decelerate during the same period, so 
that net exports will contribute negatively to overall GDP growth over the forecast horizon.  

 

 

 

 



TABLE 1: The recovery in South Asia downgraded but remains strong 

 

Please access the detail document through the appended link: 
https://openknowledge.worldbank.org/bitstream/handle/10986/38066/Chapter2.pdf 
 

Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms. Priyamvada Singh, Senior Research 



Officer at Priyamvada.Singh@phdcci.in  with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist | DSG at 
spsharma@phdcci.in, PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry. 
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